
 

 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 11th October 2024 

This Week…  
 

We started the week with a very well attended Learn with Me – Maths 
(and Phonics!) session on Monday.  It was lovely for the children to 
share their classroom learning with you … and the adults loved all the 
baby cuddles, thank you! 
 

The children learned the phonemes: ‘h b f l’ this week. 
They’ve been …. 

• playing hopscotch outside 
• playing in the home corner – the babies movie night was popular! 
• balloon themed cutting and counting 
• balancing in PE 
• decorating the wooden fish with beads 
• looking at different leaves 
• learning how the leaves change colour in autumn 

 

In Maths, we’ve been subitising to 4.  Subitising is the ability to look at a 
small set of objects and instantly know how many there are without 
counting them.  They have also used positional language to describe 
patterns of 4. 
 

Mrs Hampshire and Mrs Bradbury were most impressed yet again when 
the children got dressed for PE, it only took them 12 minutes this week! 
They enjoyed learning how to balance in a variety of ways with Miss 
Emery. 
 

Next Week…  

We will continue to learn new phonic sounds ‘ll ff ss and s when it makes 
the ‘z’ sound for example in the words pigs. We’ll also get creative with 
pumpkins and in Maths our focus will be comparison, using the language 
‘more than’ and ‘fewer than’. 
 

More News…  
Thank you for the pine cones and conkers that came in this week, please 
feel free to carry on collecting them for us – the more the merrier!  
 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
 

Mrs Madden ☺ 
 

 
 


